April 17 General Membership Meeting SKSR

Called to order by President Cheryl Bauer who lead us in the Pledge of Allegiance.

Next year's slate of officers was presented. It was: President Cheryl Bauer, Vice President Roberta Hawkins, Secretary Jan Phillips and Treasurer Donna Murrish. Rita moved and it was seconded to accept the slate as presented. The people in attendance accepted the slate as presented. Rita Requa then administered the oath of office.

Cheryl announced that Gary Reul has resigned as Health Committee Chair. She explained the duties and asked for a new volunteer.

She then pointed out that there were numerous volunteer opportunities that were of short duration.

The meeting was ended with a raffle benefiting the scholarship fund.

Respectfully submitted,

Jan Phillips, Secretary